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REMINDER 

 

 

Reference is made to our letter ACD 7 (2025) of 5 July 2024 concerning the report 

requested under article 19 of the ILO Constitution on the Employment and Decent Work 

for Peace and Resilience Recommendation, 2017 (No. 205). As the time limit for 

submission of this report expires on 28 February 2025, we would appreciate your 

response as soon as possible. 

 

Best regards, 

 INTERNATIONAL LABOUR 
 STANDARDS DEPARTMENT 


